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Selectboard Emergency Meeting
Saturday, December 30, 2023 4pm
Town Hall Meeting Room

Present were Eddie Arnold, Brendan Denehy, Brian Rater. Participating by phone was Steve Russo.

Eddie started the meeting at 3:58pm without objection. He explained that the purpose of the meeting
was a request to have the town flags at half staff in memory of former Assistant Fire Chief/Fire Ward
David Flannery; waiting until our next scheduled meeting would be too late to act on this.

Brendan moved that flags at all Town buildings and Pine Grove cemetery be flown at half staff until sun
down on Saturday, January 6, 2024 in remembrance of Fire Ward David Flannery. Seconded by Brian.
Roll Call vote, all in favor 4-0.

Brian made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Brendan. Roll Call vote, all in favor 4-0. Meeting was
adjourned at 4:00pm
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